
April 21, 2024 

 

 
 

Good Evening Charger Families, 

This is Principal Melissa Baird sharing important information with you in our Weekly News 
Flash.  We will resume “Special Recognition Friday” next week, but congratulations to our 

Chargers who were inducted into the National Junior Honor Society! 

Here are the upcoming events at IMS: 

 Monday, No School 
 Tuesday, FCA Meeting, Gym, 7:15am 
 Tuesday, IMS Jazz Band Practice, Room 908, 2:30pm-5:00pm 
 Wednesday, IMS Gaming Club, Room 631, 2:30pm-4:00pm 
 Wednesday, IMS Advanced Band Practice, Room 908, 2:30pm-5:00pm 

Have an amazing week Charger Families and stay tuned for your next Weekly News Flash on 
Sunday, April 28th.   

Thank you, 
Mrs. Baird, Principal  
 
#ChargedForSuccess #StrongerTogether #ChargersUnite #back2basics #ALLmeansALL #Kind 

#Respectful #Responsible #GoChargers 
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